Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
GAINESVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS # 19-008
ON-AIRPORT RENTAL CAR CONCESSION
FOR GAINESVILLE-ALACHUA COUNTY REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY

The Gainesville-Alachua County Regional Airport Authority (GACRAA) is soliciting proposals for the operation and management of a maximum of five (5) rental car concessions for the Gainesville Regional Airport’s Commercial Passenger Terminal.  The Concession Agreements will be awarded for a term of five years. 
For copies of the proposal documents contact Lynn Noffsinger, Grants and Contracts Administrator at lynn.noffsinger@flygainesville.com.

The Authority will receive sealed, written Proposals in the Airport Administration Office at 3880 NE 39th Ave., Suite A, Gainesville, FL 32609, until 4:00 p.m. on October 18, 2019. The official clock is located in the Authority’s administrative office. 

One signed original and two copies of RFP 19-008 shall be enclosed and sealed in opaque envelopes and addressed to: Gainesville Regional Airport, Attn: Lynn Noffsinger, 3880 NE 39th Avenue, Suite A, Gainesville, FL 32609

All RFPs must be clearly marked: RFP 19-008 FOR AN ON-AIRPORT CAR RENTAL CONCESSION AT THE GAINESVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT

Each RFP must conform to the requirements contained in the “Instructions to Proposers” and must include a complete set of all required documents and forms.
An optional pre-proposal conference will be held on September 5, 2019, 10:00 a.m. at the Gainesville Regional Airport, Passenger Terminal Conference Room. For directions, contact Lynn Noffsinger at (352)373-0249.
The Authority will award concession contracts to a maximum of five (5) highest responsive proposers. DBE participation is highly encouraged and will be considered in the evaluation process.  GACRAA reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received in response to this Request for Proposals as determined to be in the best interest of the Airport.
For additional information, contact Ms. Lynn Noffsinger at (352)373-0249.
